
From:   Brent Warner   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   January 11, 2022

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0461-EX-CN-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

At the request of the FAA, this application's Frequency Coordination Request was re-submitted this week
and is currently pending the FAA's review. Once we receive approval or other updates, we'll reply through
this website.


